The Abel Tasman Village:

Celebrating 20 years of care and

the opening of the Link Building

Located in Chester Hill, the Village
was conceived in 1994 by the Dutch
Community and was built with funds
raised by them and further assisted
through Federal and State grants.
Accredited by The Standards Agency
for Residential Care and Quality
Monitoring for the Community Aged
Care Packages, we continuously
strive for best practice in all areas of
service delivery. Currently we have 70
residential units and 58 home care
packages for the elderly in the
community.

Our residents are “Ageing in Place”
and we have the resources to
continue this care as care needs
increase from Low to High Care and,
where necessary, to Palliative Care. A
secure 10 bed Dementia specific area
is also available on site. The Link
building has its own Nurses’ station,
thus providing additional security and
reassurance for the residents that
there is help close at hand 24 hours.

Celebrating
20 years of
quality
residential
care for the
aged.
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The Board of

THE ABEL TASMAN VILLAGE
ASSOCIATION LIMITED
Cordially invites

My John Leiseboer
&
Guest

to:

ATV’s 20th Anniversary
and

Opening of the Link Building

The Consul-General
of the
Kingdom of the Netherlands

Mr Willem Cosijn

will unveil the plaque.

When: On Thursday, October 16, 2014, at 2pm.
Address: 222 Waldron Road, Chester Hill.
Where: Main hall at Abel Tasman Village.

Admission: Ticket holders only.

RSVP: Before October 1, 2014.

Notify: Madeleine Kessler
(Assistant to the Manager)

Tel: (02) 9645 3388 or email

madeleine@abeltasman.com.au

Following the speeches,

singing of anthems and
afternoon tea,
the gathering will be ushered
to the new building where the

plaque unveiling will take place.

Everyone will then have an
opportunity to view the interior and

surrounding gardens.

Due to space restrictions
and catering requirements,
please RSVP early to secure your
seat.




